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Dear Parents, 

Welcome to Robins class! We are delighted with how well the children have settled into our new classroom and are already seeing daily progress. 

Home / School Communication 

We will report to you daily in their home / school diary and give you some information about what your child has been up to that day and any other relevant information. Please feel free to write anything that you feel would help us to further support your child at school or would be useful for us to know. 

Forest School 

We will be having weekly forest school sessions on a Friday. Please can you ensure your child has a pair of wellies that stay in school. We have waterproofs for each child but you can bring a set if you would prefer. 

Class Fund 

We like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £1 a week to make it possible for us to buy cookery ingredients, sensory play materials and resources for class sessions and activities. Please can you send in the £1 every Monday or £7 for the half term if preferred? 

Timetable

[bookmark: _GoBack]This term we are lucky to have a daily soft play session which the children are already enjoying. We also have sensory room sessions three times per week. 

Many thanks, 

Sarah, Fay, Caroline, Sophie and Celia 
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